
OKOLONA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
Mark S. Little, Fire Chief 
8501 Preston Highway 

Louisville, Kentucky 40219 
Phone (502) 964-5111 Fax (502) 966-8388 

www.okolonafire.org 

 

To: Allison Hicks -Mindel Scott 

From: Major Frankie Nalley 

Date:  1/21/2022 

RE: 10410 and 10414 Old Preston Hwy  

 

 After meeting at the site today and seeing the proposed site plan for the 

apartments going in at 10410 and 10414 Old Preston Hwy.  The Okolona Fire 

Department is good with the plans showing the access for 10412 Old Preston Hwy 

property connecting into the apartment complex.  No separate access is needed for the 

address of 10412 Preston Hwy.    

 

       Fire Marshal 

       Major Frankie Nalley 


